
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
Date: December 22, 2023 
RE: MV GUARDIAN -HOLIDAY RUNS 
 
Good afternoon, everyone. 
 
The MV Guardian will be making trips throughout the 
holiday break, as follows: 
 
8:00am 
9:00am 
10:00am 

4:00pm 
6:00pm  
8:00pm 

 

Apart from taking a break on Christmas Eve and 
Christmas Day.  
 

NO RUNS ON DECEMBER 24TH AND 25TH 2023 
 
 

Best Regards,  
Shawn Quick,  
Public Works Manager 
               

Our afterhours Emergency lines are as follows: 
 

Patient Travel: 250-725-8030 
Family Care: 250-725-4483 

Hupiistał (Families in Crisis) Allison Howard 250-667-7525 
Public Works: Shawn Quick 250-266-2413 

Housing: Sheila Seitcher 250-725-3248 
Chief Financial Officer 250 508 8030 
Tribal Administrator 780-870-8095 


